NOTICE

For candidates whose PG seat has been up-graded in second round PG All India Quota 2013

Candidates who have taken relieving letter from the college allotted through first round of
counseling, on 25.06.2013 are requested to report back immediately to the authority of college in which
PG seat was allotted through first round of counseling and hand over the relieving letter to college
authority, immediately. Due to technical reason the result of Second round has been withdrawn for re-
evaluation and correction, if any. The inconvenience caused is regretted.

Please wait for revised result of second round, which is expected shortly.

Notice posted on 25.6.2013.



